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CLASS TEST

1. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 123 
b. 234 
c. 124 
d. 245 

2. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 123 
b. 134 
c. 235 
d. 345 

3. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 123 
b. 234 
c. 134 
d. 345 

4. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 134 
b. 145 
c. 125 
d. 124 

5. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 

which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 123 
b. 124 
c. 134 
d. 345 

6. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 123 
b. 345 
c. 245 
d. 234 

7. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a complete square. 

 
a. 124 
b. 235 
c. 134 
d. 245 

8. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a equilateral triangle. 

 
a. 234 
b. 134 
c. 345 
d. 245 
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9. Select the alternative which represents 
three out of the five alternative figures 
which when fitted into each other would 
form a equilateral triangle. 

 
a. 124 
b. 135 
c. 134 
d. 345 

10. Select the alternative 
which represents three out of the five 
alternative figures which when fitted into 
each other would form a equilateral 
triangle. 

 
a. 135 
b. 124 
c. 245 
d. 345 

 
 


